
11/22/22: Reminders: Please remember to wear your badge while working. If you cannot wear it around 
you neck due to safety concerns, you are allowed to place your badge in your pocket. At the very least 
your badge must be on your person at all times. If you would like to opt out of text messages, please call 
570-385-2818.  

 


